DEPARTMENT OF
ROMANCE LANGUAGES (FRENCH)

McGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

Mr. A. E. Morgan,
Principal,
McGill University.

Dear Mr. Principal:-

I am enclosing a letter from the Marquis
Paolo de Simone, Royal Consul of Italy, together with

my reply.
Hoping that MeGill may find his suggestion
interesting and practical,
I remain,

Yours faithfully,




